
No.816-16/5/6 
To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

Zika developments in Venezuela 

Please refer to our Japan P&I News No.809 dated 28 March 2016.  We have obtained 
information on the captioned topic by GLOBALPANDI in Venezuela.  Please find the 
attached circular. The latest developments of the Zika virus in Venezuela and some 
countermeasures are described. 

Yours faithfully, 

The Japan Ship Owners' Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 
Loss Prevention and Ship Inspection Department 
Tel: +81 3 3662 7229 
Fax: +81 3 3662 7107 
E-mail:  lossprevention-dpt@piclub.or.jp 
Website: https://www.piclub.or.jp 






